Lehman Holder

My wife and I are very strongly opposed to this proposed methanol plant, as are large numbers of
Kalama, WA, residents. If the plant is built, we believe increased and unacceptable levels of
greenhouse gases will be the result. We also oppose the huge amount of water that would be taken
from the Columbia River.



